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Senator Mark Spreitzer Condemns Racism at Beloit-Muskego Basketball Game 
 
BELOIT – Senator Mark Spreitzer released the following statement regarding racist behavior during 
Friday’s basketball game between Beloit Memorial High and Muskego High School:  
 
“Racism cannot be tolerated in our communities. The unacceptable behavior from Muskego students at 
the recent Beloit-Muskego basketball game demonstrates once again that our state still has a long way 
to go.  
 
“Beloit students who traveled to Muskego to play a game that they love were instead met with hate, 
swastikas, and racial slurs. I support the School District of Beloit’s investigation of this incident, and the 
Muskego-Norway School District must treat this with the seriousness that it deserves. I stand with our 
students, their families, and our community against racism. Our students deserve better.” 
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